
Dear Mrs. Jackson, 

While I’m newer to formal nannying, I’ve spent years caring for younger cousins and 
babysitting for neighbors—and I truly enjoy working with children. I’m applying for your 
part-time after-school nanny position and would be thrilled to support your family. 

I’m a recent psychology graduate with coursework in child development, and I have 
experience in planning creative activities and maintaining routines. I’m dependable, gentle, 
and take initiative where needed. 

Thank you for considering my application—I’d be happy to meet for an interview at your 
convenience. 

Sincerely,​
Jamie Rowe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


